Workshop Announcement

Towards the Next Generation of Astronomical IR Detectors

1st/2nd July 2008, Department of Physics, University of Oxford

Sponsored by the FP6 OPTICON Key Technology Network

Workshop Outline:
With the design phase of the E-ELT now well under way, this workshop aims to provide a forum for discussion between European instrumentation groups working on future astronomical (ground- and space-based) instruments, representatives from the European Southern Observatory and the European Space Agency, together with groups from European industry working in this area.

The intention is to provide a showcase for industrial groups to highlight areas of current development that may have potential astronomical applications, and for the instrument teams to outline the format and performance requirements that are forseen for the next generation of instruments, with the ultimate aim of fostering the development of next-generation astronomical science grade devices within Europe.
Details:

1st July: 12:00 – 18:00

2nd July: 09:00 – 16:00

Accomodation has been reserved for the nights of 1st and 2nd July in St. Annes College, 2 minutes walk from the department of physics, with the intention that the cost of accommodation and a conference dinner will be covered by the organisers.

Registration:

Please contact Gavin Dalton, gbd@astro.ox.ac.uk, with “Detectors Workshop” as the subject line. Please include the following in your reply:
Name & Affiliation

Email address and contact telephone

Accomodation Requirements (1st,2nd, none?)

Title of presentation (if any)

We hope to see you in July.

